
 

 
 

 

UPDATE—EXTENSION 
 

"Additional Details Forthcoming via Provider Bulletin" 

 
Provider Bulletin 32  

Health Risk Screening Tool Transition Plan 
  

The Division of Developmental Disabilities issued Provider Bulletin 32—Health Risk 
Screening Plan (HRST) Transition Plan and supplemental transition plan information 
on February 9th, 2024. The HRST Transition Plan allowed the Division and 
stakeholders additional time to develop a HRST process that can be achieved 
successfully. As a result of stakeholder collaboration and recommended solutions, 
the transition plan is being extended beyond the original date of September 30th, 
2024.  
  
The Division will be issuing Provider Bulletin 32, Version 2, with additional details 
prior to September 30th, 2024. 

   
Questions should be directed to ddmail@dmh.mo.gov.   
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